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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Vancouver City Council will be in attendance at the  

 
 

City Council Community Forum 
Monday, June 23, 2025 

McLoughlin Middle School 
5802 MacArthur Blvd. 

Vancouver, WA 
 

Council Dinner: 6:00-6:30 p.m. (30 min) 
 

Doors Open: 6:00 p.m. 
 

City Council Community Forum: 6:30 p.m. 
 

The location of the Vancouver City Council Community Forum will be at McLoughlin 
Middle School. The City Council will host an in-person Community Forum. The City will 
accommodate as many people until room capacity is reached. This forum is in-person 

only, with no registration needed. Forums are not televised or streamed online. 
 

The Community forum will run for up to 90 minutes or end earlier if all who wish to 
speak have had an opportunity. The Community Forum is an opportunity for the public 

to discuss any topic with Council in an informal setting. 
 

Additional information can be found at City Council Community Forum -The City of 
Vancouver, WA 
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